LISD Back Pack Guidelines
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lingleville ISD will allow backpacks for the 2021-2022 school year for all grade levels. There will not be any restrictions of the type or material of the backpack. All backpacks must be in compliance with the school dress code and have school appropriate designs or logos.
Students will be responsible for the accountability of their backpack. 
For the purposes of this document, backpack is interchangeable with computer bag, briefcase, or satchel.

Pre-K through 5th Grade
· Students will follow all classroom guidelines in regards to their backpacks.
· Students will use the designated school lockers to store their backpacks. 
· Students will not take their backpacks to the cafeteria unless needed for a medical reason or at the teacher’s discretion.
· Students will not take their backpacks into the restrooms.
6th through 12th grade
· Students will maintain possession of their backpacks through the entire day.
· Students may leave their backpacks in a classroom, if approved by the classroom teacher.
· Students will not take their backpacks into the school restrooms.
· Students will not leave their backpacks in the hallways, gyms, or cafeteria.



